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WE’RE RE-OPENING THE ONEHUNGA BRANCH LINE

We’d like you to come and hear our plans:

6.30pm - 3.00pm
Tuesday 18 August, 2009
Onehunga Community Centre
Beeson/Henderson Room
83 Church Street
Onehunga

If you have any queries, please contact:
Sharon Hunter, Communications Manager,
Auckland Regional Transport Authority (ARTA)
Ph: 379 4422 Email: sharon.hunter@arta.co.nz W

Auckland Regional
Transport Authority



